
 

  

 

 

 

 

June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

As we enter the final stages of the summer examination period, we wanted to share with you the plans for the final days of your 

child’s journey at North Birmingham Academy. From Wednesday 12th June there will be some changes to student’s normal 

schedule due to the limited number of exams remaining. Up until Wednesday 12th June students will be required in the academy 

as normal. Please see the detailed plan below.  

Wednesday 12th June - Students in school 8:40am-13:20pm for Physics/Statistics preparation.  Students will be released before 

lunch. 

Thursday 13th June - Geography students in all day as normal. All other students in school 8:40am -13:20pm for 

Physics/Statistics preparation.  Students will be released before lunch. 

Friday 14th June - Students in school as normal 8:40am-15:20pm for Geography and Physics preparation and exams (Geography 

exam preparation will start at 7:30am).  

Monday 17th June - Students in school 11:20am-15:00pm for Statistics preparation and exam (final whole cohort exam).  This 

will be the last day of school for all Year 11 excluding Hospitality and Catering students.  

Wednesday 19th June - 13:50pm-16:00pm Hospitality and Catering student’s exam preparation. 

Thursday 20th June - Hospitality and Catering students in school 7:30am-10:30am for the final exam.  This will be the last day in 

school for these students.  

Monday 24th June - Leavers assembly 9:00am-11:00am in the school theatre.  Students will need to arrive in full school uniform 

or they will be refused entry. 

Thursday 27th June - Prom 19:15pm at Birmingham Botanical Gardens (tickets must have been purchased in advance on Parent 

Pay by 7 June 2024).  The event will be monitored by Botanical Gardens security team and therefore students arriving without 

tickets, or with any prohibited items will not gain entry.  

Leavers assembly and prom are events which students have had to earn the right to be part of. Select students will already be 

aware they have lost their right to attend. In the lead up to these events students conduct and behaviour must still meet our high 

expectations, if they fail to do so, they will not be permitted to attend.   

Thursday 22nd August- GCSE Results day- Collection 9:00am -10:30am, parents/carers are welcome.  

We would like to congratulate all of our Year 11 students on their excellent conduct and commitment during the examination 

period and look forward to celebrating their successes at leavers assembly, prom and results day.  

Thank you as always for your ongoing support.  If you have any issues or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the 

academy via NBA.Enquiries@E-ACT.org.uk. 

Many thanks  

 

 
Mrs Paddock 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


